Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

Sent: Friday, July 14, 2017 3:31 PM

To: Lynn L.Scherbert PE (scherbertl@AyresAssociates.com)

Subject: Summary of July 5, 2017 Call for Lesperance and White Property cases
Hi Lynn,

Just wanted to summarize the main points quickly from our call on July 5, 2017.

As discussed the review for the SI Report will have to be paused until results from the adjacent sediment
investigation is received, of which samples will be collected in the river adjacent to the Lesperance and White
Properties. This was addressed in the SI Not Approved letter issued on June 9, 2016. The sediment investigation
is supposed to begin in the first week in August 2017.

You were going to look into options on what can be done with the industrial direct contact exceedance on the
east end of the Lesperance property. If further sampling is done in that area, there is an opportunity that less of
the property would need a cover.

These were the main points. If you have questions, please let me know.

Have a nice weekend,

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our

Tauren

survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

R. Beggs

Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert
Remediation and Redevelopment Program

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

2984 Shawano Ave

Green Bay, WI154313

Phone: (920) 662-5178
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